
Deactivated NCCI MUE Limitations for Substance 

Use Disorder Treatment and Breast Pump 

Replacement Parts 

 

Texas Medicaid has received approval from the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid 

Services (CMS) to deactivate the National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) Medically 

Unlikely Edit (MUE) limitation currently in place for the following substance use 

disorder treatment and breast pump replacement parts procedure codes for dates 

of service on or after January 1, 2019: 

Procedure Codes Descriptions 

A4281, A4282, A4284, A4286 Breast pump replacement parts 

H0005 Group therapy for substance use 

disorder treatment  

Effective June 1, 2019, there will no longer be a MUE limiting H0005 to 1 per date 

of service.  

Effective June 1, 2019, breast pump replacement part procedure codes A4281, 

A4282, A4284, and A4286 may be reimbursed up to a maximum of two of each 

breast pump replacement part when billed on the same date of service, as 

appropriate for the typically bilateral nature of the benefit. 

 

 

 


